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Bulli Band
11 April 2013

Dear Bulli Band Students and Parents:
I am super excited to announce that we will have our first performance on Sunday, May 5th at 12:30pm.
The Illawarra Jazz Club is presenting their 27th Annual Jazz Festival and has invited us to perform.  I have invited former Bulli band member Paddy Kelly to be a guest artist with the band. Paddy is a great Jazz violinist, pianist, and vibraphonist and we will feature him playing solos on our songs.
The performance takes place at the Corrimal Hotel in the Ivory Room.  
There are heaps of great bands performing at the Festival, and you are encouraged to by a festival pass and catch some of the other performances.  
Since there is a huge cost with presenting this festival, any parents wishing to watch our performance will have to purchase a $10 ticket for our session.  Anyone under the age of 18 is free entry.
The dress for this event is all black.  I will try to get band shirts made before the event, but I may not have time.
I will give out more details at our next rehearsal.
Here’s a link to the Illawarra Jazz Festival: http://www.illawarrajazzclub.com if you want to check it out.

Eric Dunan
0423 809 316
ericd@wollcon.com.au 
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